
Dear Family and Friends, 

We are excited to announce that we are organizing a family reunion! 

The reunion will be held on [Date] at [Location]. It will be a wonderful opportunity for all of us 

to connect, share stories, and create lasting memories together. 

To make this event possible, we are reaching out to ask for your support in the form of donations 

to help cover the expenses associated with the reunion. Your contributions will go towards food, 

venue rental, activities, and refreshments. 

Any amount you can contribute would be greatly appreciated. If you are unable to donate 

financially, we would love any help you can offer in organizing the event. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to gathering together and hope to see 

you there! 

Warm regards, 

 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


